Sophie Jaques

| have been retired for a few years and hence have increasingly
enjoyed playing at the bridge club. My other interests are tennis,
open air swimming and painting. | had a portfolio career in medicine
as a GP and in medicolegal work as HM deputy coroner and the DWP
tribunal service.

My prior experience in charity work was with the National Star
College where | sat on the board of Directors for 9 years and also
chaired a subcommittee for the acquired brain injury unit.

| would be happy to take on the role as chair of the club and continue to develop on the
excellent work that Chris has already done. There is an amazing team of hard working
volunteers on the management committee and | would look forward to assisting them and
to ensure a smooth running of the meetings.

Angela Gatliff

In my professional life | was a Chartered Accountant, working in
practice.

With the invaluable help and support of other club members, | have
been carrying out bookkeeping and accountancy work for the club
for the last two years. Having got to know the financial aspects of how things work, | am
willing to be Treasurer working with others to keep the Club on a sound financial basis.

Jackie Saitch

| would be happy to take on this position as a thank you to the club
for giving so much.

Louise Wilkinson

| have been an active member of the Club for many years and now
feel it is time for me to ‘give something back’. | enjoyed helping at an
all day lunch event at the Club recently, particularly working in the
kitchen. I am hands on and keen to help with anything | can....|
always rise to a challenge!




